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January 21, 2010

Ms. Zoi Karavokyri

Socrates Academy

3909 Weddington Road
Matthews, North Carolina 28105

Dear Zoi:

Please accept my personal congratulations for being selected to receive the 2009
International Education Week Spirit Award from International Teacher Exchange
Services. It is my understanding that you were selected for this award because of your
commitment to making the Greek Language Program at Socrates Academy relevant and
exciting for your students.

As State Superintendent, I am always thrilled to learn about the excitement that our very
best teachers bring into the classroom and beyond. I applaud you for your hard work and
dedication toward making Socrates Academy a place where students can achieve success.

Best wishes as you continue to make a difference in the lives of your students.

Sincerely,
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June St. Clair Atkinson
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e Janis Dellinger-Holton, Principal, Socrates Academy
Rory McNicholas, President, ITES
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